
November 2024 Prayer Letter 

Dear praying friends,  

I hope this update finds you all doing well. We want to thank all of you for your continual prayers on 

our behalf, and we are so grateful for your partnership in the gospel. We praise God for each of you, 

and please know that we would not be able to take the gospel to the nations without your help! 

Ministry Update 

In our last update, I asked you all to pray for our church’s anniversary service. Thank you for praying

—the Lord truly blessed us with a wonderful service, and we had several visitors who came and 

heard the gospel. Last month, we also had the privilege of partnering with a local organization in our 

city to serve hundreds of meals on World Homeless Day. It was encouraging to see our church come 

together to serve our community.  

We will be returning to America for a furlough starting in December 2024. If you're interested in 

having us come and share an update, please let me know. We plan to be stateside until May 2025. 

After our furlough, we’re excited to share our plans to help establish a new church plant on the other 

side of our city. The area we’ve targeted has many needs, and we’re thrilled to have a part in bringing 

the hope of the gospel to transform lives through the local church. Please pray for us and this 

exciting new endeavor. We look forward to sharing more information about this in the coming 

months. 

Prayer Requests: 

-Our furlough to be productive and encouraging. 

-Our new church plant in 2025. 

In Christ, 

Tom,Tiffany,Lydia,Lucy,Lola& Luka Depew

Sending Church: 
Wayside Baptist Church 
Waynesboro, VA 
welcometowayside.com

Clearing House (Financial Support): 
Chapel Ministries International  
P.O. Box 726 Springboro, OH 45066 
Attention: Tom Depew 


